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Note: This summary is provided by 02038.com to give you an overview of some of the programs offered 
by the Recreation Department of the Town of Franklin, MA.  To sign up for a program offering, please 
use the following hotlink to reach the Recreation Department directly or call (508) 613-1666. 
 

Franklin Summer Camp 2017  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
Welcome to this years Franklin Summer Camp offered by the Franklin Recreation Department. 
Attached you will find very important information regarding the summer program. Please make 
certain to read through this packet in its entirety, and fill in the necessary information. Please 
complete the registration form carefully and enter all emergency phone numbers where you can 
be contacted. You can also register at the Town of Franklin Recreation Department or on the 
Franklin Recreation website. Our camp is for ages 6-14 years old 
 
We must have a photo of your child in order to accept registration. 
 
All parents are advised to attend a brief orientation (Monday) when you drop your child off on 
the first day of camp. To provide your child with direction and where to report, please follow the 
color code listed on the next page. Each age group is assigned a group color for easy recognition. 
 
This year we will have onsite entertainment at King Street Memorial Field. We will also be 
taking the kids off sight, to local attractions. We have worked hard to ensure an interesting and 
exciting program for your child. The program consists of sports, games, arts & crafts, fitness 
activities, music and enrichment.  

http://www.02038.com/�
http://www.franklinma.gov/recreation-department�


 
Once again this year, we have a number of special events that will take place at King Street 
Memorial Field. Hopefully, these activities will interest your child. 
 
Our program begins at 8:30 am each day and finishes at 3:30 pm. This year we have early drop 
off or late pick up available at an additional cost of $10.00 daily. Please make arrangements to 
have your child picked up promptly. Our drop off and pick up policy is also enclosed within. The 
program meets at King Street Memorial Field, unless otherwise noted. On rain dates, we will 
move our program indoors. All costs are included in the weekly fee, except for the ice cream 
truck. Please inform us of any medical conditions before registering your child. Our staff will not 
administer medications.  
 
AGAIN THIS SUMMER: 3 Day Option. This summer we will be offering a 3 day option for 
camp. We would like to give everyone the opportunity to try our camp. The cost of the program 
is $100 for 3 days. You can sign up for any 3 days of the week but you must specify which days 
you would like to attend camp when you register in the notes section. For more information 
about the 3 day option please call the Franklin Recreation Department at 508 613-1666.  
Last but not least in case of emergency you can call the Recreation Department at (508) 613-
1666 
 
Sincerely, 
Paul O'Donoghue 
Summer Camp Director 
 



 
 
 
 


